
H.A.BEHRENS 
910 SOUTH MICHIGAN AVf!.. 

CHICAGO 

April 29, 1940 

My dear Congressman: 

Following our exchange of correspondence 
several weeks ago with regard to the pending invest­
ment trust legislation, I hope you will not mind going 
over the enclosed statement of Mr. Richard Wagner, 
President of The Chicago Corporation of which I am a 
Director. This was given before the sub-committee ot 
the Senate Banking and Currency Committee and repre­
sents not only his views but also the views of the 
Directors of the Corporation. 

With regards, I am 

HAB:MC 

Hon. Clarence F. Lea 
House of Representatives 
Roam 1334, BOuse Otfice Building 
Washington, D. C. 


